VICE CHIEF OF STAFF

UNITED STATES ARMY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20310-2000

February 11, 2002

Mr. William Fort

Army Corps of Engineers
26 Federal Plaza — 21° Floor
New York, NY 16278

Dear Bill:

Terry and | greatly appreciate the warm welcome you
provided to us aboard the Hocking. We thoroughly enjoyed
the harbor tour and the onportunity to travel with vou to Staten
Island - it was an absolutely wonderful way to spend part of a
beautiful day.

Thank you for all you do, day in and day out, for the Corps
of Engineers and our nation — | have great respect for your
dedicated professionalism.

All the best,

hn M. Keane

eneral, United States Army
Vice Chief of Staff



